
  
At its fall meeting, the 
ASRT Board of Directors 
discussed the                   
recommendation by the 
American Association of 
Physicists in Medicine to 
discontinue patient     
gonadal and fetal      
shielding during x-ray 
procedures.  
 
Discussions and              
investigations are still  
being made to come up 
with the best                    
recommendation for the 
ASRT.  
 
The ASRT Board             
encourages radiologic 
technologists to read the 
AAPM’s open letter to the 
medical imaging          
community published 
Aug. 19, which outlines its 
plans to include         
stakeholder organizations 
and individual members 
of the medical imaging 
community in the          
discussion.   
 
To read more visit 

www.asrt.org 
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Want to Join the SDSRT Board? 

Last call for open positions!! 

You can nominate yourself or someone you know at 

SDSRT.org.  

Open positions include: 

President- Elect — 3 year term 

Vice President — 2 year term 

Secretary — 1 year term 

ASRT Delegate — 2 year term 

Deadline is Nov 1st! 

http://sdsrt.org/


Amazon Shopping 
 
 

Shopping for Halloween supplies on       

Amazon? Please remember to use the 

SDSRT Amazon tool for your purchases.  

 

This is an easy and effective way to give 

back to your society all while you get to 

shop! Just visit the sdsrt.org, click on the 

Resources tab, click on Shopping and 

begin your shopping.  The SDSRT gets a 

monetary amount just from you using this 

link.  You can also use the link provided 

here:  

 

http://sdsrt.org/html/shopping.html   

Siouxland CE Meeting 

For everyone in the Sioux Falls area there 
will be a free CE lecture available! 

 

 “Orthopedic trauma imaging:  

why the radiologist relies on you” 

Wednesday Oct 30th @ 7-8 pm 

Sanford Hospital  

 1321 W. 22nd St. Sioux Falls  

 

There will be games and prizes to  

celebrate Rad Tech week! 

Nov Rad Tech Week! 

Nation Rad Tech Week will be celebrated Nov 3-9 
 

NRTW
®
 is celebrated annually to recognize the vital work of R.T.s across the nation. The 

celebration takes place each year during the week that includes Nov. 8th to  

commemorate the discovery of the x-ray by Wilhelm Conrad Roentgen on Nov. 8, 1895  

 

Check out next month’s issue to play some games and celebrate with us! 

 

Make sure to share your favorite Rad Tech Week  

photos and games on our Facebook page. 

http://sdsrt.org/html/shopping.html

